To Mr Robert Wright,

I am writing to you today as a customer of the post office. I have a very good relationship with my post office and after speaking to them about the possible increase in the stamp price, they have my 100% support. 

For me when I buy a stamp I sometimes walk away before getting my 30c change currently so the stamp price being raised to $1 does not bother me in the slightest. 

What does bother me is that there is a possibility if this does not go through that my post office that goes way above and beyond may have to close as it cannot afford to keep its doors open. This would not be ideal for a lot of people. You do not get this kind of service anywhere else. I do my banking at the post office also and i tell you i have never received the customer service i receive from the post office from a bank.  

I would not be the only customer that feels that way. No one complains when the local paper goes up every year so why should they complain about the price of a stamp being raised when it does not happen every year. 

I urge you to put this raise through. As it will not only help the licensee but will help their customers by keeping their doors open.

Kind regards,
Felicia Core.
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